JAARS MISSIONS at the AIRPORT 
JOSH and KATIE EICHOLTZ
Josh grew up in Tampa, Florida while Katie grew up in Portland, Oregon. Even though they lived on different sides of the country, God brought both of them together with a similar calling to reach the world with the Gospel. They met at LeTourneau University in Longview, TX and were married shortly after graduating in 2008. 
Josh first interacted with JAARS when they landed a helicopter on the soccer field at his middle school. Over 10 years later, Josh and Katie reconnected with JAARS at Oshkosh Airventure. It was there that the JAARS recruiter shared Wycliffe Bible Translator's Vision to see a Bible translation program started in every language still needing one by the year 2025. Josh and Katie were moved by this and realized that Bible translation was a task that their generation could see completed. Trusting in God, they applied to Wycliffe Bible Translators to fly the Quest Kodiak into the rugged, isolated terrain of Papua New Guinea (PNG).
Josh will serve as a pilot/mechanic in PNG spending most of his time flying missionaries, local people, supplies, Bibles, and even the occasional medical emergency flight. Katie will initially serve at home where she will be raising their son Jacob who was born in August 2013. With her background in International Business, Katie hopes to apply her skills in support of Bible translation. Josh, Katie, and Jacob will be leaving for their first term in PNG in January 2015.
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